
Notice 

 

WELLESLEY ROAD, METHIL - TOUCAN CROSSING 
 

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
that Fife Council propose to install a toucan crossing in Wellesley Road north of its 
junction with Kinnarchie Crescent. 
  
Full details of the proposals may be examined during opening hours at Fife Council 
Headquarters, Fife House, North Street, Glenrothes and via public access pc's at 
your closest library.  The documents will also be available online at 
www.fife.gov.uk/notices 
 
Queries regarding these proposals should be directed to Traffic Management, Roads 
& Transportation Service, Bankhead Central, Bankhead Park, Glenrothes, Fife KY7 
6GH or by e-mail to traffic.management@fife.gov.uk. 
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